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NTM 23/25 
RIVER CLYDE – YORKHILL QUAY TO STOBCROSS QUAY 

CHARITY ZIPLINE EVENT 
 

 
 

Mariners are advised that a Charity Zipline Event is planned on 22nd to 24th August and 
27th to 31st August 2025. 
 
The events will take place between the hours of 0900 and 1900 daily.  A crane will be 
installed at Yorkhill Quay with the landing area at Stobcross Quay.  The zipline equipment 
will remain in place between events. 
 
Temporary structures and the zipline are being installed from 21st August ahead of the first 
event using a small workboat and will be dismantled on completion of the second event.  
The vessel will remain on standby as safety boat. 
 

 
 
Mariners are requested to navigate with care when transiting the area. 
 
Estuary Radio may be contacted on VHF Ch 12 or on  0151 949 6651 (Recorded Line). 
 
 


